
 

Agreed Report of the Board of Management, Glenbrien NS 

Date: 12/02/2025 

1. The Board of Management considered the feedback that had 

been received from staff, pupils and parents and then ratified 

the updated School’s Code of Behaviour. 

2. The Board of Management congratulated the pupils from 3rd, 4th, 

5th and 6th classes on their participation and success in the Scór 

na bPáistí competition. 

3. The Board of Management recommended that the school 

community be reminded about the new Board of Management 

page on the school website.  

4. The Board of Management approved the final part of the works 

to address the issues with the roof at the back of the school.  

   Signed: 

Fiona Cleere 

Secretary of the Board of Management 

Glenbrien NS 


